
 

The Village 
Office and 

Maintenance 
Shop will be 

closed Friday,       
December 25, 

2020 and  
Friday,  

January 1, 
2021. 

 
We would like 

to wish       
everyone a   
wonderful   

holiday  
season! 

TENTH ANNUAL  
““Hanging of the Mittens 

and Toy Drive “ 
November 30-Decemeber 18 

 

Flatwater 
Bank  

Brady 
Branch 

Share in our Christmas giving by 

putting a “SMILE” on a child’s face.  

Bring children's mittens, caps and/

or a child’s toy to put on or under 

the Christmas tree.   
 

All items collected will be given to 

our Brady children in need.  

—

—

 

Village of Brady  

Community Meeting Schedule 
 

Brady Fire/Rescue Meeting  

12/8/20 7:30 P.M. 

 

Village Regular Board Meeting   

12/9/20 7:00 P.M. 

 

Community Activities: 

Senior Dinner—Every Thursday 

(Carry out until further notice) 

Red Hats—Second Wednesday  

 
 
 
 

 

201 North Main Street 
Brady, NE  

   

REMINDER: 
Health insurance deadline is  

December 15, 2020. Please call 
Necole Miller at 308-848-2215 
(office) or 308-529-1170 (cell) 
for questions and assistance.  

Holiday Specials at Roberta’s Salon 

Shellac or Perfect Dip Nails $25.00 
Box Gift Sets $25 and under 

Gift Certificates  
 

Brady Talon Power Eagle apparel also available. 
 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year~~Roberta 



 

 

Blood Drive 
Brady Community Center 
Monday, January 18, 2021 

12:30 P.M. - 6:30 P.M. 
 

More information to follow 

 
 

 

 

We will be closing at 6:00 P.M. on Christmas Eve and closed all 
day on Christmas Day.   

 
We will be open normal business hours on New Year’s Eve and 

New Year’s Day.  
 

We would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and  
Happy New Year! 

Brady Public Library continues to be open 
each Wednesday from 9am-12pm and  

1pm-4pm. During current Covid            
restrictions, patrons are encouraged to wear 
masks while visiting the library, but are not 

required to do so.  
Brady Library will be open on Dec. 2,  

Dec. 9, Dec. 16 and Dec. 30.  
 

Toddler Time is currently suspended, but 
to-go activities are offered designated 

Wednesdays, along with accompanying 
videos on the Brady Library Facebook 

page (please LIKE and FOLLOW).      
Toddler Time to-go activities available on 

Dec. 9 and Dec. 16 
      

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
from Brady Public Library!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brady Clinic Schedule 

Tuesdays and Fridays 

8:30-11:30 A.M. 

308-584-3770 

Tuesday, December 1st – Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, December 4th – Ann Scott, APRN 

Tuesday, December 8th- Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, December 11th - Ann Scott, APRN 

Tuesday, December 15th - Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, December 18th - Ann Scott, APRN 

Tuesday, December 22nd - Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, December 25th - Closed 

Tuesday, December 29th-Ann Scott, APRN 

 
Are you feeling overwhelmed? 
Do you wish your house was 
more of a safe haven than a 
storage unit? Do you feel like 
you spend more time than you'd 
like moving, organizing, clean-
ing up, and deciding what to do 
with stuff? If so, come join our 
adult class on decluttering! 
You'll find strategies, accounta-
bility, and success at turning 
your home into a place you 
want to spend time in and can 
relax doing so. You will make 
space in your home for doing 
the things you really want with 
the people you love! Our class 
will meet for one night, 
Wednesday, December 30th 
and then on-line for one-month 
(although online support will 
last for at least 2 months). Cost 
of the class is $10 per person.  



Thank you so much to everyone who has      
donated food or finances to the Brady Food 
Pantry to help make our  holiday baskets     
possible again in 2020. We are grateful to be 
able to offer a helping hand to our neighbors, 
especially during this blessed holiday season. 
Financial contributions are always welcome at 
the village office or Flatwater Bank.  
— Sharon Axthelm, pantry coordinator 

The Brady Food Pantry purchased and assembled 9 Holiday 
baskets this year to deliver to local families. Arlee Gentry, 

village mayor, delivered the baskets to residents the weekend 
of November 21st-22nd. The Brady Food Pantry is delighted 
to continue this tradition of giving and can do so because of 

the generous donations of area individuals, families and   
businesses. The Brady Food Pantry is available to all Brady 

and Brady area residents and Brady school families.  
For services, inquiries, and donations, please contact         

Sharon at 308-520-1328. 


